
October 2016 
Newsletter Highlights 

Summer Missionaries 

New Ministry Assistant 

Good News Club® 

Dates to Remember 

Every Child |  Every Nation |  Every Day 

Our Teens Get Equipped to Proclaim the    
Gospel in Southern Wisconsin! 

 

What a privilege it is to directly impact the lives of young men and 

women that are being raised up for such a time as this!  Their love 

for the Lord and desire to serve Him amazes me. I asked first year 

eighteen year old Adam, “how was your first 5-Day Club®?  He had  

a hard time getting started, but when he finally looked up, there were 

tears in his eyes.  Adam replied, “It was amazing! I now have  

purpose and I know what God wants me to do!” He said, “On the 

drive back,” he stammered, “I felt, I felt, well I felt...joy!  I can’t wait to 

teach more boys and girls about Jesus...they really get it!”    

Adam’s experience was music to my ears!! (Adam pictured, center back.) 

In His goodness, God answered my prayers with teens from  

Janesville, 10 from Madison and more boys in the mix.  The  

Summer Missionaries shared the Gospel with 363 boys and girls 

and 11 came to know Jesus as their Savior!   

Director, Linda Draper 

Teens devote their summer to get equipped to share the 

“One Way” to heaven theme.  At Camp Fairwood the teens 

commit to two weeks of classes in preparation to lead 5-

Day Clubs® through the summer. 

                                

The Lord answered our prayers and 

provided a Ministry Assistant!!  

Peggy Bjugstad started five weeks 

ago and is a tremendous blessing! 

She worked here years ago, before 

moving away to care for ailing  

parents.  

She has a 

love for the 

ministry and 

is looking 

forward to 

serving 

CEF® of 

Greater 

Madison. 

Mark 16:15 ~ He said to them,               
Go into all the world and 

preach the gospel to all creation. 

Welcome Peggy!                                  

® 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Mark+16%3A15&version=NIV


~These thoughtful gifts will help us take the Good News of God’s                   

love and salvation in Jesus to the children.~ 

JoAnn Buchanan-Rounds - in memory of Virginia Adler, James Schmedlin,  

 Nancy Becker, Jerry Eastman and Ferrell Kearney  

John Wick and the Wick Family - in memory of Helen Wick 

Upcoming Events 

Teacher Enrichment 

Oct 22, Nov 19, Jan 21.   

Madison 9:30-11:30  

Janesville 10:00-12:00 

TCE 1 2017  

Starts January 10 

Call for more details and to  

enroll! 

Praise - Fifty-three GNC workers attended new Quick Start training to en-

hance effectiveness in Good News Clubs! Thank you to students and teachers 

that did an amazing job! 

Praise -  Two of our previous Summer Missionaries have accepted Intern-

ships at CEF Headquarters and will Children’s Ministry Institute next fall, hope-

fully to return to work here, but we’ll see what God has planned for them. 

Praise -  Two part time workers, Sam McCumber as Summer Coordinator 

and Jeanne Powers as GNC Coordinator joined our staff to work in Janesville! 

Pray -  As we head into fall, many children will come to attend the current 

Good News Clubs and the 3 potential new ones will be started. 

Pray - Six teens and three staff attend CEF GUIDE Retreat where we will  

investigate the broad career opportunities within CEF. 

Ministry Staff 

Linda Draper, Local Director                    
Edwina Marshall, Director of Teacher 
Training                                                
Sam McCumber, Rock County   
Summer Coordinator                                   
Jeanne Powers, Rock County Good 
News Club Coordinator                 
Peggy Bjugstad, Ministry Assistant  

Local Committee 

Office 

www.facebook.com/

cefmadisionwi 

201 S Stoughton Road                           
Madison, WI 53714                                           
608-242-4002                                             
office@cefmadisonwi.com    
www.cefmadisonwi.com                               
Office Hours: Tues.- Thurs. 8-3 

Amie Petrovic, Chair                              
John Molitor                                            
Martha Fisher                                          
Dede  Watlington 

Madison - Glendale, Kennedy and Nuestro Mundo                                                  
Middleton - Northside                                                                                           
Sun Prairie - C.H. Bird                                                                                                 
Janesville - Harrison, Jackson, Jefferson, Monroe  
and Wilson                                                                     
Whitewater - Lakeview, LINCS and Washington                                             
Please keep our GNC® teachers, helpers and  
especially the children in prayer during the school 
year!  

Newsletter Updates                   
God is at work in the lives of  

children through CEF!  

Contact the office to receive our 

newsletter via mail or email! 
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